

Steve Brown, ABR, CIPS, CRS, GREEN 2014 President

Dale A. Stinton Chief Executive Officer

GOVERNMENT AFFAIRS DIVISION

Jerry Giovaniello, Senior Vice President Gary Weaver, Vice President Joe Ventrone, Vice President Scott Reiter, Vice President Jamie Gregory, Deputy Chief Lobbyist

500 New Jersey Ave., NW Washington, DC 20001-2020 Ph. 202-383-1194 Fax 202-383-7580 www.REALTOR.org May 2, 2014

The Honorable Charles E. Schumer 322 Hart Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Schumer:

The National Association of REALTORS® cordially invites you to attend a Congressional Reception and Technology Demonstration showcasing numerous New York companies that are boosting the American economy and changing the real estate industry daily. The event, "REALTORS® Innovate Real Estate through Technology," will kick off the 2014 Realtor Party Convention & Trade Expo in Washington. The reception will be held on Monday, May 12, 2014 from 5:30-7:30 PM in the Capitol Visitors Center HVC-201.

The participating companies are all part of the REach Technology Accelerator Program, which was developed by NAR's strategic investment arm, Second Century Ventures (SCV), to introduce innovative technology companies to the real estate marketplace. We are proud to have the following New York companies and their technologies on display at the event:

Updater, New York, NY: Provides a free service for anyone who is moving to easily forward mail, update accounts, transfer utilities, and sign up for home services in a single location.

Lumentus Social, New York, NY: Provides an easy to use platform for brokers to distribute curated content to help their agents keep their social media pages alive and productive.

We welcome you to join us at this exciting event and visit with employees of these New York based companies and the leadership of the National Association of REALTOR® as we kickoff the 2014 REALTOR® Party Convention & Trade Expo. To RSVP for the event or if you would like more information, please Kevin Donnelly @ kdonnelly@realtors.org or 202-383-1226.

Sincerely,

Steve Brown

2014 President, National Association of REALTORS®

